
Public Ways Safety Commi3ee Minutes 
Bolton, Massachuse3s 

January 10, 2024 
 
Members present:  Mary Ciummo, Michael Keller, Sandy Carpenter, Kathleen Andrews, Chris 
Strut. 

 
 

We voted on the previous mee<ng, 12/13, minutes and passed. 
 
The commiCee went over the highlights of our past mee<ng with Chief Nelson. 
 
We discussed the importance of having a PR campaign to get word to the public about the 
town-wide informa<on on the 25 mph speed zones in highly seCled areas with signs at the 
entrances on major ways into the town. 
 
We thought that speed humps would be a deterrent for some speed zones in town. 
 
The shared drive documents linking work done by commiCee should be addressed so input 
would be available. 
 
We want to schedule our next mee<ng on January 24 and include Randy from Town Services. 
 
We read, voted, and passed the Annual Review report that Mary will submit to town. 
 
Minutes submiCed by Mike Keller.  


